
G. PINEAU 
552 North 4th St 

San Jose, Calif. f RECEiVEr N0V 23 id36

November 16th, 1936

The President,
McGill University 
Montreal, Canada.

Dear Sir:

I am sending you separately, 12 free copies of my booklet 

entitled: ”The Falsity of Philosophy and Theoretical Science”. 

Will you be so kind as to distribute them among the professors 

of your staff whom they could interest, particularly the 

logicians, mathematicians and physicists.

Sincerely yours,


